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JAFP-96-0050

U.S8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington D.C. 20555

SBubject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant (JAFNPP)
Docket No. 50-333
10 CFR 26, Appendix A, "Guidelines For Drug And Alcohol
Testing ®rograms"

Reference: NYPA Letter from H. P. Salmon y USNRC, Document
Control Desk, JAFP-96-0029 date. January 15, 1996

Gentlemen:

This letter is being submitted to revise the completion date for
corrective action reported in letter JAFP~96-0029, dated January
15, 1996. As detailed, JAFNPP is in the process of initiating
contracts with both a new Health and Human Services testing
laboratory and a new blind test specimen supplier. 10 CFR 26 pre-
award contract requirements are in progress. Implementation of new
contracts is scheduled for May 31, 1996.

I1f you have questions concerning this issue, please contact Mr.
Gordon Brownell of my staff at (315) 349-6360.

Very truly yours,

/7;4;,49/44;(

HARRY P. SALMON,
HPS:GJB: las
cc: USNRC, Region I

USNRC Resident Inspector
USNRC Project Directorate
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